
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office: 250-398-6806 

Open: Monday-Friday 

9AM-3PM 

 
 

Parish Bulletin 

October 3, 2021 

27th Sunday Ordinary Time 

 

 

 

 
 

 

OUR CURRENT MASS SCHEDULE 

Daily Mass: 

8:00AM 

& 6:30PM 

(Adoration Wednesdays 

5:30-6:30PM) 

Weekend Masses: 

Saturday 5PM  

Sunday 9:30AM 

Sunday 7:00PM 

Confessions: available before each Mass or by appointment 
All Bulletins and Notices will be posted on the following: 

www.sacredheartwl.ca and  https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartwl/. 

The faithful in the Diocese of Kamloops remain dispensed from the obligation to attend Sunday Mass  
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Men of the Parish…..Father Paul will be hosting a Men’s Night on Friday October 
15th at 7PM.  The evening will start with Adoration and prayer, followed by 
fellowship and refreshments.  Gentlemen, mark this date on your calendars!  
Reminders and more information will be forthcoming. 
  

Sunday, October 3rd we will have our Annual Life Chain 
Join thousands of people across Canada in this peaceful witness 

 to the value of all human life. 
Gather at 1:30-2:00PM in Boitanio P[ark (behind Saveon). 

Stand in Prayer from 2-3PM with a Pro-Life sign along Oliver St. 
Refreshments at 3PM 

Standing up for Life has the power to change hearts and save lives. 
More info:  Jane 250-392-2609 

 

MARK ON YOUR 
CALENDARS… 

NO 6:30PM MASS 
ON FRIDAY 

OCTOBER 8 

 

When you are ready, your pledge 
form may be placed in the collection 
basket or put through the mail slot 
in the Parish office.  Extra copies are 
available in the Foyer.  Thank you. 

Faith In Action - Campaign 31 – Walking With Jesus 

Parish Assessment:   $31,852.00 

Total Pledged:  $6,045.00   
Money received over Parish Assessment to be returned for 
Parish project of renovating the Church basement. 
  

         The Month of October is dedicated to the Most Holy Rosary -  The Holy Father's Intentions for the Month of October 2021  
“Missionary Disciples” - We pray that every baptized person may be engaged in evangelization, available to  the mission, by being 
witnesses of a life that has the flavor of the Gospel.” 

Canadian Bishops Statement of Apology to the Indigenous Peoples 
The Catholic Bishops of Canada, gathered in Plenary this week, and took the opportunity to affirm and acknowledge to 
the Indigenous Peoples the suffering experienced in Canada’s Indian Residential Schools.  Please see attached Statement 
of Apology by the Catholic Bishops of Canada to Indigenous Peoples of This Land. 

Dear Refundable Friends.   During September, once again we were able to send $225.40 to the SMA missions. I have a 
few copies of printed reports showing how your efforts have benefited those who have so little. If you would like one, 
just let me know when you come by.  Thank you from the heart. Mabel 
 

 

http://www.sacredheartwl.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartwl/

